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Moss Vale/Werai – 9 December 2021 
 

Issues raised Response 
Moss Vale Bypass  
Residents would like a briefing on this project.  They 
need to be included in the planning phase.  
 

Community consultation meetings to be scheduled in 
early 2022.  
 

Can Traffic Modelling for the Bypass be provided to 
residents.  
 

The Traffic Modelling will be presented at the 
community consultations in early 2022. 

Will footpaths be installed in Stage 1 of the Bypass? 
 

A pedestrian/bicycle path will be incorporated into the 
Moss Vale Bypass design 
 

Will SHIP Masterplan be provided to residents.  Yes – Council will undertake detailed consultation with 
the community throughout the development of the SHIP 
Masterplan, commencing in early 2022. 
 

Animal Shelter – what is happening with current shelter 
and completing recommendations in the report? 
 

Funding has now been allocated for the office building 
which will enable staff to move into the administration 
building.  The other recommendations are being worked 
on with view to completing the project once other 
aspects are in place e.g. full team of staff.   
 

Ashbourne – request for community consultation  
 

A meeting will be organised in early 2022. 

 
 
 
 


